Rumela Bhadra

From:

Brenda Dawson

bldawson@ucdavis.edu>

Sent:

Wednesday, November 04, 2015 6:00 PM

Innovation Labs (innovation.labs@usaid.gov)

Subject: RFP: Trellis Fund proposals, Horticulture Innovation Lab

Dear Feed the Future Innovation Lab colleagues,

We'd love if you could share this opportunity for small grants (\$2,000) with your partner organizations and extended networks. The deadline to apply is Jan. 18, 2016.

Thanks for your help getting the word out! Brenda

Brenda Dawson

communications coordinator (530) 752-7992 bldawson@ucdavis.edu

Horticulture Innovation Lab http://horticulture.ucdavis.edu
Twitter: @HortInnovLab

We build international partnerships for fruit and vegetable research to improve livelihoods in developing countries.

From: hortcrspnews-request@ucdavis.edu [mailto:hortcrspnews-request@ucdavis.edu] On Behalf Of Horticulture

Innovation Lab

Sent: Wednesday, November 04, 2015 10:42 AM

To: hortcrspnews@ucdavis.edu

Subject: [HortInnovLab News] Trellis RFP

We are once again seeking proposals for Trellis Fund projects — and want to make sure that you are aware of this opportunity. We welcome proposals from organizations in developing countries for these brief \$2,000 projects which make use of graduate student expertise.

Please do share this announcement with others you think might be interested.

NEW RFP: CALL FOR TRELLIS PROJECT PROPOSALS The Horticulture Innovation Lab is seeking proposals from organizations in developing countries for small horticultural projects, through its Trellis Fund.

The Trellis Fund will offer 15 grants, up to \$2,000 each, to local organizations for six-month projects that address horticultural challenges in the region. Organizations in Feed the Future countries — including Bangladesh, Cambodia, Ethiopia, Ghana, Guatemala, Haiti, Honduras, Kenya, Liberia, Malawi, Mali, Mozambique, Nepal, Rwanda, Senegal, Tajikistan, Tanzania, Uganda, and Zambia — are eligible to apply. Project proposals must identify a problem faced by local farmers related to horticultural crop production, irrigation, plant nutrition, pest management, postharvest practices, marketing issues or related socio-economic processes. Once selected for funding, organizations will be matched with a U.S. graduate student who will support the project as an agricultural consultant. The Trellis Fund provides additional support to students for travel during project implementation.

Now in its fifth round of funding, the Trellis Fund will focus more on building stronger relationships between the selected organizations and the Horticulture Innovation Lab, with extended vetting and capacity building activities before projects begin in January 2017.

"We will be a lot more involved and engaged with organizations selected for Trellis funding from the very beginning, to create an environment of support and capacity building," said Elyssa Lewis, Trellis Fund coordinator. "We want these projects to not only help smallholder farmers, but also to provide the organizations with technical expertise and foster ongoing relationships with tomorrow's agricultural experts."

Project proposals are due Jan. 18, 2016. Details and RFP documents are available at http://horticulture.ucdavis.edu/main/trellis.html.

"We have a wonderful network of partners, who have successfully recommended the Trellis Fund opportunity to their extended networks in the past," said Beth Mitcham, director of the Horticulture Innovation Lab. "Trellis Fund projects are an excellent opportunity for organizations to begin working with the Horticulture Innovation Lab and its global team."

HORTICULTURE INNOVATION LAB

We build international partnerships for fruit and vegetable research to improve livelihoods in developing countries. Our program is led by the University of California, Davis, with funding from the U.S. Agency for International Development as part of Feed the Future, the U.S. government's global hunger and food security initiative. http://horticulture.ucdavis.edu

Subscribe at http://bit.ly/1M85SN4

This email is made possible by the generous support of the American people through the United States Agency for International Development (USAID). The contents are the responsibility of the Horticulture Innovation Lab and do not necessarily reflect the views of USAID or the United States government.

To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to innovation.labs+unsubscribe@usaid.gov.